
BOROUGH OF STOCKTON 
ADDENDUM/CLARIFICATION #7 TO  

REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS FOR A CANNABIS BUSINESS LICENSE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, there is a typographical error in Addendum/Clarification #6 
posted on July 21, 2025. The introduction indicates that the written question addressed in 
Addendum/Clarification #6 was received on August 18, 2025; however, this should have been 
July 18, 2025 instead of August 18, 2025.  
 
This concludes addendum/clarification #7. 


